
Trustee Website Committee  

Purpose: 

1. To oversee the Trustee website. 
2. To periodically review all websites that infer or imply membership or representation of the Fellowship or 

Corporation of Gamblers Anonymous, and evaluate the websites for compliance with approved Local 
Area Website Guidelines. Trustees and area trusted servants will be made aware of any deficiencies 
that need to be corrected. Websites from outside entities are not included. 

3. To review new designs, features, enhancements and any other changes that would be demonstrated to 
the Board of Trustees for approval and deployment to any website approved by the Board of Trustees. 

Board of Trustees Chair Liaison: Andy R. 
Chairman of the Committee: Jane L. - Area 3A 
Use this email address to contact the Chair of this committee trustee.site.admin@trusteewebsite.com 
Committee members are Mike R. Area 6A, Mitch L. Area 15, Steve T. Area 14, Steve P. Area 6 
 

Trustee Website Committee Monthly Report – December 2017 

The committee is pleased to announce that the new Trustee Website launched successfully on 
December 18th. Initial feedback from our Trustees about the new website has been very positive.  

The new website is visually pleasing and organized to make it easier and faster to find information 
and tools.  Additionally, the site utilizes content management software which makes it easier to make 
changes and updates to the site. 

The site is now fully functional and agenda items may now be submitted for Cancun. Once the final 
Ontario Trustee Minutes are complete, the committee will post the minutes and update sections of the 
site to reflect the changes that came out of our Ontario Trustee Meeting.   

The content and materials on the site is the same from the old with the exception of the items that 
were slated removal, such as the Trustee Poll, as part of the Cherry Hill 2017 Trustee Website 
Committee Conference Report.  To see a complete list, please refer to the report. 

We are looking to add new committee members with WordPress experience.  Members need not be 
a Trustee, but must have two years in recovery.  If you know a member who is interested, please ask 
them to contact me at the email address listed above in this update. 

Jane L. Chair   
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